
Panthera works with your local Health Care
Professional (HCP) to identify patients with
particular diagnoses in compliance with the
General Data Protection Regulation law.
The HCP sends this information directly to
Docmail, an NHS-approved mailing company,
which dispatches the letters out. Please note –
Panthera has no access to any patient data at
this point.

If you feel a trial invitation letter is something
you’d like to explore in more detail, you can
contact Panthera’s call centre. We will ask you
a few basic questions about you and your
condition. 
You might then be eligible to undergo a more
detailed examination at one of Panthera’s
clinics, which will be explained to you over the
phone. All calls are recorded for quality
assurance purposes and you will be made
aware of this.

If your call handler informs you that you are
suitable to proceed to an initial clinic visit with
one of our Research Physicians, we will ask for
your consent to be put into our database and
will book you in for an appointment. We will
also supply certain information regarding the
local Panthera clinic.
If you consent but choose not to participate in
the specific trial, we won’t send you any further
information but will check with you whether we
can contact you in future for other potentially
relevant clinical trials. If you opt out at this
point, we will record your preferences on our
database and you won’t hear from us again.
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